
BOOK TALK

Welcome to the the second edition of our
Book Talk newsletter! What have you been

reading and enjoying at home?

November 2023

WELCOME CLASS CORNER

Year 3 are currently reading the classic text
‘The Iron Man’ by Ted Hughes. The children
have been sharing their opinions about it in
their Book Talk sessions and are using
words such as ‘dramatic’ and ‘eerie’ to
describe it! They are very intrigued with the
plot and are asking lots of questions to
make sure they understand. Excellent
reading skills Year 3!

THE JS BOOKWORMS 

This year’s Reading Quiz team are enjoying
delving deep into their books for the
competition. Their first book is Tyger by S.F.
Said.

They say....

“Tyger is a fantasy story set in an alternative
reality. There is a menacing villain who is very
evil! Tyger is a kind, magical creature who is in
danger! We would recommend the story to
Year 5 and 6 as it is thrilling, adventurous and
emotional!” - The JS Bookworms

VIRTUAL BOOK FAIR 

This month we will be running a virtual
book fair with www.booksforbugs.co.uk.
All books are brand new and priced at
£2.99. Perfect to get your Christmas
shopping started! For every 5 books you
buy, the school gets 1 in return. Check
out their website to start browsing! 



Year 4 will be using The Story of Chico Mendes which is
perfect for children in KS2 learning about rainforests, as
well as inspirational figures who have changed the world
for the better. This book is filled  with beautiful
illustrations and tells the story of Chico Mendez who
worked tirelessly to protect the rainforests.

READING RECOMMENDATIONS
November is National Non-fiction Month so here are some informative
books we recommend...

Year 2 will be using Africa, Amazing Africa: Country to
Country by Atinuke to inspire their non-ficiton writing
about Kenya. Each page is a mixture of text and
illustrations to give information about all the countries in
Africa. This book is aimed at children aged 4+.

PARENT BOOK SWAP
This month, we will be
starting our parent
book swap. If you
would like to come in
to browse and borrow
from a range of books,
have a cuppa and a
biscuit, come and join
us on Monday 20th
November in the hall
at 2.45pm. There will
also be a raffle with a
prize to be won too!  


